
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Juan Rosa 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 10:11 AM 
'Juan Rosa ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket no. 20210034-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09000-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Juan Rosa <jrosa87@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 9:37 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Docket no. 20210034-EI 

I'm opposed to the increase TECO is proposing of 19%. We are in the middle of a pandemic and many 
Americans are still not working and are hurting financially. Incomes are not keeping up inflation. Everything 
from food, clothing, insurance and healthcare is costing more and Floridians have to decide on putting food on 
their tables or keeping the lights on. I'm totally opposed to the increase. Thank you . 

From: Jacob Veaughn <JVEAUGHN@psc.state.fl.us> on behalf of Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 8:35 AM 
To: 'Juan Rosa' <jrosa87@hotmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Docket no. 20210034-EI 

Good Moring Mr. Rosa and thank you for reaching out to the FPSC with your comment, However the email sent to this 
address is unreadable if you would like your comment to be posted in the docket you will need to send a version that 
can be read. If you have any question please feel free to contact me. Thank you . 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
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850.413.6656 
  

From: Juan Rosa <jrosa87@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, August 8, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket no. 20210034‐EI 
  
 
I'm opposed to increase TECO is proposing of 19%.  We are in the middle of a pandemic and many Americans 
are not working and hurting financially.  Everything is increasing food, clothing, insurance and healthcare but 
salaries are not increasing.  I'm totally against any increase by TECO.    
 

Sent from my iPhone 




